
 

 

Social Internship days in 2024 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, May 2024 
 
Our grade 9 learners will have the opportunity to gain valuable insight and experience in the field 
of social/ non- profit work. This includes any institution that serves the community. 
The students must find an institution themselves. 
 
If you are approached by one of our learners you are perceived as such and we are grateful for the 
valuable work that you do. To share this experience, we would like to ask you to accommodate 
the learner that presents this letter with the opportunity to accompany you and your institution 
for 5 days to learn what social/ non- profit/ community work is about. The aim is not just for them 
to see the opportunities for a job option later in their life but also for experiencing compassion in 
serving others. 
We would really appreciate it if you could assist us in that aim.  
 
Dates: Monday, 14th till Friday, 18th of October 2024 
 
We would be very grateful if you could consider one (or more) of our learners a placement where 
they can accompany you to carry out their social internship days. 
If you are able to assist our learner, please fill in the attached document to confirm your 
acceptance of the student in writing.  
This document should be sent back to the school with the applicant latest by 1st of August 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniela Schleusener 
Study and Career Guidance Team Deutsche Internationale Schule Kapstadt 
 
 


